James R. Johnsen, Ed.D. President

Butrovich Bldg, Ste. 202, 2025 Yukon Drive P.O. Box 755000, Fairbanks, AK 99775-5000 Phone: (907) 450-8000; Fax: (907) 450-8012

Email: ua.president@alaska.edu

www.alaska.edu



MEMORANDUM

Date:

November 6, 2017

To:

Lisa Hoferkamp, Faculty Alliance Chair

From:

Jim Johnsen, UA President Am Muse

Re:

Response to Faculty Alliance Memo on Student Tuition and Fees Across

Campuses

Thank you for your October 31, 2017, memo on the above-referenced subject. In response, I want you to be aware that I am tasking the Academic Council and the Student Services Council to evaluate the issues raised by the Alliance and provide recommendations to me. Those recommendations will be discussed at an upcoming Summit Team meeting (possibly as early as January 11), and ultimately by the Executive Council.

JRJ

cc: Morgan Dufseth, System Governance Executive Officer